L
australia’day
Invitation

We are looking for young people to join the choir for
2017 Hinchinbrook Shire Australia Day Celebrations.
Celebrations will be held on 26t January 2017 at the
Shire Hall. Limited practices will held be toward the
end of January prior to the School Year commencing.

Please contact Dianne Jensen to register your interest
on 0418210557 or email 1{c64060@clubtelco.com
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